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Lodge Advisers Minute
  As  the Holiday season approaches it reminds me of this wonderful time of  the year
that we reflect on our accomplishments of the past year.  But  most importantly I hope
we try to reflect on the friendships and people  who are so important in our own lives,
who without their help and  support our accomplishments are meaningless and in vain. 
I hope that  each one of us as brothers in the Order of the Arrow will make sure that  our
priorities in our own lives are balanced with family and friends  and most of all, to God
and our Country, which is the first principal of  the Scout Oath, which each one of us
should be striving to do by living  our own lives to the principals of the Scout Oath and
Law each day. I  would like to wish each one of you a happy and joyous Holiday Season.
  

Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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